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Ed Mazer

From: Ed <bodmazer@rosedalemhoa.com>

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 10:55 AM

To: bodmazer@rosedalemhoa.com

Subject: Rich Toscano to leave the Master HOA Board of Directors

   

  

Rich Toscano to leave the 

Master HOA Board of Directors 

  

Effective September 1, 2025, Rich Toscano will be resigning from the Rosedale 

Master Board as he focuses on his health and personal well-being. 

  

Rich has been an active Board and Committee volunteer for the last 3 years. 

And he has previously held the President role in his local Links Two HOA for 

several years.  His partnership with the Board and our Committees will be 

greatly missed. We wish Rich the best as he focuses on his health.  Please join 

me in thanking Rich for his work and his many contributions on behalf of our 

community. 

  

Rich's departure leaves an open Board position. If any resident has the desire 

and appropriate experience or background to be considered for a Board 

position, please send your resume to the Board via the Contact Us button on 

our Master website (https://www.rosedalemasterhoa.com/contact-us) by 

September 5, 2025. A board selection committee will review resumes and 

interview potential candidates to serve out Rich's remaining term until March, 

2027. The selection committee will make their replacement recommendation to 

the rest of the Board at an upcoming meeting.  
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Regards, 

  

Peter Ingraffia 

President - Rosedale Master Association 
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